Amy Harvey

From: Maurice Jones

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 3:57 PM

To: Allen Buansi; Amy Ryan; Hongbin Gu; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman; Michael Parker; Pam
Hemminger; Tai Huynh; Town Council

Cc: Flo Miller; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Ross Tompkins; Ann Anderson; Judy Johnson; Jeanne Brown; Anya
Grahn; Amy Harvey

Subject: Bridgepoint Item

Mayor and Council,

The developer of the Bridgepoint project has asked to defer consideration of the project to November 18", They would
like additional time to respond to some of the input from the CDC and to consult with Brian Peterson on design
elements.

Let us know if you have any questions.

All the Best,
Maurice

Maurice Jones

Town Manager

Town of Chapel Hill, NC
(919) 968-2743
www.townofchapelhill.org




